Dear Parent/Carer

Please find your Fun and Food ticket that allows your child to access a number of wonderful FREE
activities with healthy food over the Summer 2025 holidays.

All sessions are free and include a breakfast/lunch/tea and snacks. We offer a wide range of sessions
including things like: sport, dance, art and crafts, outdoor adventures, fun with animals, circus skills
and much more.

You have been sent this ticket by your school as your child is in receipt of benefits related free school
meals. You will see on the ticket there is a web link and a QR code to allow you to explore what is
available across County Durham and to book your child FREE places for their chosen activities
(subject to availability).

The booking system will be available from 12noon on Wednesday 2" July 2025.

Please email FunandFoodTickets@durham.gov.uk with any queries you may have.

We hope your child enjoys getting involved with the Fun and Food programme.

The Fun and Food Team
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